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Reverend Sir,

&

In reply to your letter of the 27th
ultimo, complaining that there is a revival of pubitiec 8
solicitation for immoral purposes on the Newtown Road,
particularly between Bligh and Cleveland Streets, I
beg to 1nform you that this matter is receiving.tne

speclal attention of the Police.
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I have the honor to bve,
Reverend Sir,

Your obeddent servant,
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Inspector Generai/of Police.

)

The Reverend Stephen Taylor,

Hon. Secretary,
Sunday Observance and Social Reform committee,

The Rectory. Erskineviille.



